
OELWEIN POLICE DEPARTMENT 

CITY OF OELWEIN, IOWA 

MEMORANDUM 

FROM: Jeremy P. Logan, Chief of Police DATE: February 8, 2022 

TO: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger – Mayor Brett DeVore 

SUBJECT: Volunteer Police Reserve Service Awards 

I would request that the Oelwein City Council, at the February 28, 2022 Oelwein City 

Council Meeting, take a moment to acknowledge the dedication, commitment, and service that 

two of the Oelwein Police Reserve Officers provided the community over the past several years. 

The Oelwein Police Reserve Officers are a significant resource that our department has come to 

rely on. These dedicated individuals help the department in protecting our community and assist 

with a number of non-enforcement community projects. Collectively, these officers volunteer to 

provide our community with approximately 2,000 of service.  

The following persons are receiving years of dedicated community service awards: 

Name 
Award 
Year 

Actual Years 
of Service 

Burkhart, Mike 10 11 

Perkins, Jay 15 

Prouty, Jim 15 


